


















































 

Appendix: Provider response to the Reengagement Panel Report 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 07/05/2020 

 

Dear QQI and reengagement panel, 

 

We are formally responding to the feedback of the QQI reengagement process. We are delighted with 

the outcome and process that took place. We have learned a lot from the process and would 

encourage anyone undertaking the process to take the steps outlined by QQI. The learning for our 

team throughout the reengagement process took place through our journey in developing the QA 

draft guidelines, conducting the gap analysis, panel preparations, preparing and responding to panel 

advice and feedback.  

We felt the whole reengagement process was informative, collaborative and conducted in a time 

frame that was manageable alongside normal day to day operations. We thank the panel for their 

feedback and feel our capacity has grown as a result of this process, 

 

With sincerest thanks, 

Denise Flood 

Denise Flood 

College Director  
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